
From: Lucy Denial   
Sent: 21 September 2022 18:13 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning objection  
 
I’m writing to object to the continual over building and over developing of Elsenham with another 
130 poorly built dwellings considered opposite the Crown pub.  
This village has become way too big. The school and doctors surgery is at capacity and most 
importantly the roads can’t cope with the traffic. There are width and weight restrictions towards 
Grove Hill in Stansted and at Fullers End. The country roads can’t take all these fast cars. They barely 
allow 2 cars to pass safely past each other. Please stop this ruination of the countryside. 
 
reference number S62A/22/0007 (in Elsenham)  
 
Regards 
Mrs Lucy Denial 

  

 
Please also include your name and address in the email. The deadline is 23 September. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




